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SAC Minutes 
April Meeting (Held Virtually) 

Tuesday, April 12, 2021 
 
Attendees – Tom Cleary, Cynthia Rigby, Scott MacMillan, Tim Wamboldt, Lacey Legere, Susan 
Meldrum  
Regrets – Shauna Josey 
 

Agenda 
 

1. Welcome  
 

2. Review of Last Meeting 
 

3. Principal’s Report 
 

 COVID-19 Protocol Updates – No changes to our COVID-19 protocols.  We 
remain in classroom cohorts with as little staff exchange as possible. 

 Report Cards Sent home virtually. 
 Parent Teacher Interviews – Held Virtually – Feedback from parents was, once 

again, positive with this format. 
 Anti-Black Racism PD for staff  - Microaggressions were the focus for learning for 

this day. 
 New Librarian started on April 1st – Welcome Nicole Wright to the Caudle Park 

Staff. 
 Changes to the library for 2021-2022 – New Learning Zones, Revamped Seating 

Areas, Work zone for classrooms to use, etc… 
 New Elevator – Elevator will be fully completed by April 23rd.  Thank you to Bird 

Construction team for a seamless project with almost no interruptions to daily 
life at Caudle Park. 

 Class Configuration, Staffing, Class list timelines 
 Changes to the Sport Court – HRM will be making improvements to the back 

Basketball/Tennis court.  This will take place this summer. 
 

4. Unfinished Business 
 



5. New Business 
 

 Discussion on options for increasing diverse representation for the SAC and PTA 
next year, and onward. 

 
6. Adjournment  

 
 

 


